Pien, Janet

From: Jane Landretti [sweetjaner@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 1:19 PM
To: ALL ALDERS; Tolley, Sabrina; Pien, Janet
Subject: Support for lighting on SW Path

Greetings, and thank you for your important work to keep improving the City of Madison.

I'm writing in my capacity as a jogging commuter to express my support for lighting on the path. My preferred
use of the path is to commute by bus to work and jog home in the evenings. In the winter I drive to work
instead because of the early darkness. | would love to be able to continue to safely eliminate my car trip to
work.

Even though | have invested in a jogging headlamp, that only solves the safety issue of my being seen by
others. I'm not aware of any affordable running headlamp product that is bright enough to illuminate hazards or
obstacles on an unlit path so as to offset safety concerns with running at night.

Thank you for your consideration.
Jane Landretti

4901 Woodburn Drive
Madison



